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105 Anapamu Street, Santa
Barbara

Approve and execute a Temporary Entry Permit between the County and CW and Billie Jean Bryant to allow the
County and its contractors access to the roof of 134 East Victoria Street (APN 029-121-005) as required during
construction of the County's proposed new Clerk-Recorder's office building located at 130 East Vicotria Street, for
the period of October 1, 2002 through October 31, 2003, First District.
[Enter body here.]
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